
november 9, 2024

Dear Friend of St. Thomas High School,

We invite you to support the high-rolling A Night in Monte Carlo 2024 St. Thomas High School Auction & Gala, 
benefiting the current and future Men of St. Thomas, with a donation from your business. 

This spectacular event will take place on Saturday, November 9, 2024. Proceeds from the auction will support 
our school in many ways, including professional development for faculty and staff, classroom supplies and 
equipment for students, and campus maintenance. We gratefully accept any items, gift cards or a monetary 
donation from your business. Enclosed is a donation form. Please complete the form and attach the completed 
form to the donated item. Contact Gretchen Penny at Gretchen.Penny@sths.org or (713) 341-5556 with 
questions and/or to arrange for pick-up of your donation.

All donations are tax deductible, and your generosity will be acknowledged on the night of the event in the 
auction catalog and in electronic media. We hope you will join us in our efforts to ensure that this deeply rooted 
tradition of educating young men in Goodness, Discipline and Knowledge is available for future generations of 
Eagles. Your support will help us make a difference in the lives of current and future Men of St. Thomas.

Merci beaucoup et au revoir en Monte Carlo!

Vicky Dominguez
Auction Co-Chair

Laura Ruppert
Auction Co-Chair

Cherie Schoppa
Auction Co-Chair

Listi Sobba
Auction Co-Chair
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